
Our Never Forgotten Honor Flight 5K and Bock Fest organizers are monitoring the 
developments around COVID-19, and in accordance with the recommendation of our State 
Governor to suspend public events, both of our Never Forgotten Honor Flight 5K 
Fundraiser and Bock Fest will be postponed until Saturday June 13 th in the 
best interest of public safety.  
 

You have been an integral part of the success and planning and of this event and we 
sincerely hope that you will remain with us at our later date.  
 

5K Participants –  
You will be guaranteed a spot in the June 13th Never Forgotten Honor Flight 5K Run/Walk, 
and able to attend the Bock fest immediately after. Because of the postponement, ALL 
registered runners will be guaranteed a 2020 event branded long sleeved fleece. To show 
our gratitude of your patience we will offer registered participants an extra beverage ticket 
for June 13 th .  
 

Sponsors –  
Your sponsorship carries forward to the 5K and Bock Fest Fundraiser events in which you 
intended to support. Our event staff and volunteers are working through the logistics of 
changing dates with all our vendors but are working closely with the Never Forgotten Honor 
Flight and hope that come June, this event can be an even bigger celebration. And warmer 
too!  
 

Donations –  
Any funds intended to be directly donated to the Never Forgotten Honor Flight will be given 
to the organization as planned.  
 

We stand united in our support of this great cause, which is why we chose not 
to cancel, but to find another date that we can celebrate together.  
 

Stay safe and healthy,  
Mike and Don and the entire Bull Falls Family  
 
 
 

June packet pick-up and run logistics will stay consistent to our current plan  
Visit BullFallsBrewery.com for updates  

Questions or Comments – Call 715-842-2337 during normal business hours 
 

http://www.bullfallsbrewery.com/

